
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

A note from Mrs Wilson… 
Happy New Year 4W! I hope you are all excited 

to be back, there are lots of interesting things 

we will be doing this term. We will take a look at 

Spain’s geography and be heading out to 

Chesterfield’s science labs. Get your chef’s hats 

at the ready for our new DT topic- pizzas! We 

will also be reading some brilliant books; keep up 

the great reading at home too! 

Maths is fun…  

Teachers are keeping a keen eye on the 

leader boards on TT Rock Stars. Use your 

school log in to play. 

Find links to some other excellent 

Mathematics websites on the Mathematics 

section of our school website 

www.forefieldjuniors.co.uk 

Look out for Mrs Russell’s Maths for Mums 

and Dads sessions taking place after half 

term. 

‘Fractions for Mums and Dads’ 

AND 

‘Algebra for Mums and Dads’ 

 

 

Log in with the username and password 

you have been given. 

https://ttrockstars.com  

https://www.spag.com  

https://readtheory.org  

 

We will be reading… 

Grandpa Chatterji by Jamila Gavin 

 

Jabberwocky by Lewis Carroll 

 

 

spring Term Topics 

Year 4 will be travelling around Spain 

this term learning all about this 

fantastic country. We will even be 

learning about Picasso and looking at 

Cubism in Art. For Science, the 

children will be learning all about solids, 

liquids and gases before taking a 

journey of a very different kind – 

through the ear! Get ready to design a 

delicious, healthy pizza in DT- yum! 

 

https://ttrockstars.com/
https://www.spag.com/
https://readtheory.org/


Weekly Reminders for 4W 

Monday P.E. – Remember 

your P.E. kit! 

Diaries signed for 

today. 

 

Tuesday    

Wednesday Games - remember 

your kit! 

  

Thursday    

Friday Homework set on 

Seasaw. 

Homework due on 

Seasaw. 

Spelling test 

 

 

Some important 

reminders… 

Please remember to walk your bikes and 

scooters across the yard to avoid any 

accidents. 

If the adult you expect is not there to 

pick you up at the end of the day come 

back in to school and inform Mrs Hill in 

the office.  

Please visit the Keeping Safe section of 

our website for links to help and advice 

about keeping your child safe online. 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Back to school 15/04/2024 

Robin Wood 29/04/2024-01/05/2024 

Mental Health Week 05/02/2024  

 

World Book Day 07/03/2024 

MUFTI 15/03/2024 

Easter BINGO! 21/03/2024 

Parents’ Evening 25/03/2024 and 26/03/2024 

4W Class Assembly 27/03/2024 

 

A Message from the 

enterprise team… 

Wow!  What an amazing start to our 

fundraising this year. Your generosity 

with the clothes bank, Film Night and 

Christmas card orders have enabled us to 

make a great start during this term. 

In the spring term, look out for the Coin 

Challenge, No Pen Day and another Movie 

Night.  Also, keep recycling your 

unwanted clothes, shoes and coats in the 

collection box by the reception at the 

front of school. 

Thank you so much for your support. 

 


